WOKINGHAM COPY.

Enclosure

26th September, 1941.
Dear 3Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 15th instant
respecting the motorship "WALMER CASTLE", I forward herewith a
copy of a communication which has today been addresssd to the

Owners removing the condition regarding the renewal of the

propeller,
I am, Dear Sirse,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the x
Clagsification COmmittee¢
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